

SAVE THE DATE!

Emerging Needs for Quantitative Literacy across the School Curriculum:
A Conversation among Education, Business, and Community Stakeholders
The Ohio Mathematics and Science Coalition, in cooperation with the Ohio Resource Center, the Ohio Department of Education, and other partner organizations within the Ohio Board of Regents’ Centers of Excellence for Mathematics and Science Education, presents the first of a series of conferences on the increasing role of quantitative literacy for daily life and productive citizenship. 
Keynote Speaker: Dr. Bernard L. Madison, University of Arkansas
“... the need for a high level of quantitative literacy ... is reinforced by individual freedoms,
 economic competitiveness, and the lack of economic safety nets. 
QL offers tools for survival in a Darwinian society.”

· Bernard L. Madison and Lynn Arthur Steen
"A Brief History of Numeracy and the National Numeracy Network"

The Quantitative Literacy Conference will be held at
COSI - Ohio's Center of Science and Industry
333 West Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215
9 AM - 3 PM
Friday, February 13, 2009

The day’s agenda will include…

… a keynote presentation by Dr. Bernard Madison, a recognized national expert in the area of quantitative literacy across K-16 school curriculum, who will set the context for the day’s discussions.

…interactive panels with knowledgeable leaders from science, business, education and community sectors regarding curricular needs for quantitative literacy education in support of global awareness, workforce competitiveness and daily citizenship;

…opportunities for conference participants to learn about, and help shape, strategic actions toward strengthening and incorporating materials for quantitative literacy processes across Ohio's P-20 education system.


All organizations and individuals interested in learning more about the increasing role that quantitative literacy plays in all aspects of our students’ and citizens’ lives are welcomed to attend.

Conference participation will be limited to 200. A conference registration fee of $25.00 is necessary to help offset costs of this special meeting.  This fee applies to OMSC members as well as non-members.  

Final arrangements for speakers and panelists are currently under way.  Complete registration information and more detail will be available by January 15, 2009.  For speaker and panel updates and additional information, visit the Ohio Mathematics and Science Coalition Web site at www.OhioMSC.org 
To pre-register and be placed on the conference update list, contact the OMSC office at 216.916.6438, or send an email to Jamie Milne (jmilne@ideastream.org).  

